Penang Office Closure Notice
BIABIRERS

Dear Valued Customer,

We wish to inform you that our Penang Office will be closed on 11th January 2025
(Saturday) for internal staff training. Business will resume as usual on 13th
January 2025 (Monday).
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Closure Details

REZHE
11t January 2025 (Saturday) Office Closed
202241 A 11 B (BN AR
13th January 2025 (Monday) Resume Business
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Any inconvenience caused is much regretted.

FFIH IS B RMERRRE » AEEIRR ©

Nefful Malaysia
YER BB IR 2K PR

(200601007191)(AJL931652)

NEFFUL

INTERNATIONAL



